
MD STUDENT ORGANIZATION ANNOUNCEMENTS &   WVU CSL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
MOTW December 5, 2017 
 
REMEMBER TO RSVP ACCORDINGLY! 
 
NEW ANNOUNCEMENTS (listed alpha) 
 
The HSC Garden Club is going to meet at the garden this Wednesday, December 6th at 5:30 to clean up for winter & plant 
cover crop.  Should be a brief outing!! 
 
 
REPEAT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 
SIG Scholarship for a qualified WVU Medical Student on the Morgantown Campus to attend the WV Chapter of the 
American College of Surgeons annual meeting at The Greenbrier in May.  See attached for more information.  
 

WVU CENTER FOR SERVICE AND LEARNING ANNOUNCEMENTS  

DONATIONS FOR ROSENBAUM FAMILY HOUSE. The Office of the Vice President and Executive Dean for WVU HSC is 
collecting items for the Rosenbaum Family House.  You can find a list of items needed on the attached flier.  

https://medicine.hsc.wvu.edu/media/363665/11_8_sig-scholarship-announcement.pdf

